
                                                                                                               Whittlesey Mud Walls Group
                                                                                                c/o The Town Hall
                                                                                                Market Street
                                                                                                Whittlesey
                                                                                                Peterborough
                                                                                                PE7 1BD

Minutes for 6th September

1     Present - Mesdames: Phillips, McAndrew, Mean, Fletcher.
                      Messrs: Shearing, Phillips, Whitwell, Boddington, Hancock, Green.
       Apologies - Glazier, Glazier.
2     Minutes for 2nd August & 23rd August - These were signed as a true record.
3     Funding application - Richard was able to let us know we have received the funding
from Glassmoor. Unfortunately, it appears we only received just over half of what we 
applied for. This will only pay for the survey printing, so we will need to pursue the 
Burnthouse application for our Powerpoint equipment.
4     Con. Club wall - We recently learned from David Mason that the Conservative Club
have received funding to pay for the new capping that's required on the wall at the 
entrance to their car park. We understand Ross Klimczuk has been given the job, so we'll
look forward to seeing that develop.
5     Festival event - This was final preparation for the Festival on the 10th. 
Unfortunately, I'd received an email from Jean Goode  telling us that Anthony had had a 
recurrence of his illness, and would be unable to come. It was therefore reluctantly 
agreed that we would have to abandon plans to do our practical demonstrations, and to 
only have our information display in the gazebo, along with Robert's mud wall model. 
With the volunteers that were going to be present, this at least allowed us to set up a shift
rota, so they would have time to go round the Festival themselves.

Next meeting -

Wednesday 4th October at 10.30am.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)


